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LASER SKIRMISH 5/6 REWARD  
 
Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
 
As part of the Term Two reward system for Years 5 and 6, students who have earned 30 Dojo 
points will be given the opportunity to participate in a Laser Skirmish Session within the school 
grounds. 
 
We intend to host this session in Term Two Week 10, on Monday 2nd July 2018, to run for 2 
hours.  Students will participate in a series of tagger games on the grounds of Wallacia Public 
School.  
 
Please sign the below permission note for your child to participate. Please note that there is 
no cost involved. However, for your child to participate they need to have returned this note 
signed, and have accumulated 30 Dojo points, by Friday 29th June 2018. 
 
Please note that a Laser Tagger is harmless, it is not too dissimilar to a T.V. remote control 
whereby students can aim through a scope to tag another student through sensors placed on 
a cap. 
 
For any questions or concerns please contact Mr Rush on the school number above. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Mr J. Kelly       Mr J. Rush 
Class 5/6        
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LASER SKIRMISH 5/6 REWARD 
Return Permission Note 

 
 
 
I give permission for my child/children ________________________ to participate in the  
 
proposed Laser Skirmish session planned for week 11, Term 2 – 2018 (Monday 2nd July 2018).  
within the grounds of Wallacia Public School.  
 
Date_______________________________________ 
 
 
Signed _____________________________________ 
 
 
Name of Parent/Caregiver______________________ 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 

 


